
SAC representatives provide their 
voices to senior military leaders 
and advocacy on quality-of-life 
issues and concerns affecting 

all OAF survivors. 

The 2022-2024 SAC application 
period will be open from 

1 October - 31 October 2021 

DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 

SURVIVOR 
CONTINUUM OF CARE 

The Department of the Air Force 

The OAF Survivor Advocacy Council consists of 12 
family members of Regular Air Force, Space Force, or 
Reserve Component Airmen or Guardians who died 

while serving in an Active Duty, Inactive Duty for 
Training, or Annual Training status. 

Download application forms at the 
Air Force Families Forever website. 

https://www.afpc.af.mil/ Airman-and­
Fa mi ly/ Air-Force-Fam i Ii es-Forever 

is seeking family 
members who are 

interested in serving as 
Survivor Representatives 

on the 2022-2024 Survivor 
Advocacy Council (SAC) 

Diversity is key to ensuring full 
representation within the council, 
family members of Airmen and 

Guardians from all circumstance of 
death are encouraged to apply. 

Email completed application 
to AFPC.DPFFF.AFFF@us.af.mil 

by midnight 31 October 2021 

For additional questions or concerns, please contact your assigned Airman 
& Family Readiness Center and Air Force Families Forever representative 
or send inquires to AFPC.DPFFF.AFFF@us.af.mil 


